


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Grou
[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes of the September 6th 2015 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Alan Raul, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Bob Styerwalt and Ralph Sutter

Other volunteers present:  Peter Stonehewer, Ed Lynn, Ray Miklas and Linda Styerwalt
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:10 pm.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt reported that 10 SLO Bytes members were due to renew but had not done so by this time.
Bob counted the donations left in the Refreshments Box during last month’s meeting.  He will add it to his next financial report.
Secretary Ralph Sutter announced that he would miss the next General Meeting on October 4th.  Training Officer Alan Raul volunteered to take the minutes for the Board of Directors meeting that day.  Ralph entered the SLO Bytes web site in the APCUG web site contest.  
Program Chair John Waller has lined up an APCUG video for the October 2015 Second Session; “How secure is my device?”  However, he may develop a program explaining how he used Chromecast to display media stored on hard drives on his TV.  John will notify Ralph as to which program he will choose for the October meeting so that Sutter can post the information of the club web site and insert it in HardCopy.
Ralph announced that at the October Photo SIG meeting on 9/13/15, he will bring up the idea of changing that group’s name from Photo SIG to Photo Class, Photo Group or some other description.  This prompted a discussion among the Board members; in addressing our audience, do we try to simplify things to the least sophisticated member in our group or do we challenge them to increase their skills and learn new vocabulary?
Alan Raul indicated that he has been in contact with today’s Second Session presenter, Gene Barlow of User Group Relations to coordinate Barlow’s presentation today.
Alan will increasingly focus his presentations on Windows 10 given the large number of members that have adopted the new platform.
The meeting ended at 12:35 PM.
Ralph Sutter



